
Hello everyone
The sun has finally come out to say hello(briefly) and this has been a
welcome treat for the children, who have been working immensely hard
over the last few weeks. The Year 6 children have been doing their best this
week with their National KS2 tests ( SATs) and we are all very proud of their
positive attitude and resilience. A hearty breakfast and a chilled out chat
each morning at breakfast club is ensuring they have been raring to go!

This week is mental health awareness week and we are marking this with
our PHSE learning about positive relationships, being kind and empathetic.
We are very fortunate to have an accredited relaxed kids coach on our staff
team, our wonderful Mrs Peel, and the children learn about positive mental
health all year round in our curriculum, not just during awareness weeks.
This week we have taken part in the 'Movement for mood' lesson,
encouraging physical activity as a way of boosting happiness and feeling
good.

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to our last week of the half
term.
As usual, we have lots going on, both in the curriculum and extra curricular
this term so please do take a look at the dates and pop them in your diary.
Best Wishes
                                 
                                Sian Mitchell 

NEWSLETTER
T h u r s d a y  1 6 t h  M a y  2 0 2 4

S u m m e r  1  T e r m
MAY

Mon 27th - Fri 31st
Half term week

JUNE
Thurs 6th
Sports Day

Weds 12th & Thurs 13th
Bikeability (Yr 6-please return

completed forms to school ASAP)
Tues 18th

York Castle Museum trip (Conkers)
Tues 18th & Weds 19th

Year 6 Transition days: 
Malton School & Norton College

Weds 26th 
Year 5 taster day: Malton School

Thurs 27th 
Murton Park trip (Oak Trees)

Reports home 
JULY

Weds 3rd
WOPSS Concert 1.45pm (Oaks)

Parents/Carers warmly welcome  
Mon 8th-Fri 12th

All children to their new class
Weds 10th at 1.15pm

Dress rehearsal for summer show
Thurs 11th

Crucial Crew event (Yr 6 only)
Fri 12th

Summer production
Tues 16th

Flamingo Land trip 
(Conkers and Oak Trees)

Weds 17th
Yr 6 treat day: Allerthorpe Lake

Fri 19th Last day of term
End of year celebration
assembly (9.30am-11am)

Yr 6 vs Parents rounders (11-12) 
Yr 6 parents stay for lunch (12-1)

Pop-up Library Dates;
27th June

 11th July (Collection only)

Please check ParentPay
accounts and clear balances

Together We Can

DIARY DATES

School Attendance
06 May 2024 - 10 May 2024

Our school weekly attendance was: 91.88% 
This was below the primary national average of 94.8%

Attendance this week so far: 98.73% 
Attendance this term so far: 94.88% 



Our Safeguarding Team at Leavening CP School: 
Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is: Mrs Mitchell 

Our Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead is: Mrs Bennett | Our Safeguarding Governor is: Dr Neil Audsley

Hello parents and carers,
We have some really exciting plans for this summer term at school which we would like to share with you. We are

extremely pleased to tell you about our brand-new school allotment! We have been up to visit it and have been busy
planning and getting our pumpkin, bean and sweetcorn seedlings ready in order to plant them out after half term. 
We are also launching the return of 'Freeze-pop Fridays' where we will be selling ice pops after school for 50p each.

The first 'Freeze-pop Friday' will be on Friday 7th June (the first Friday back after half term.) All the money raised will
go towards our upcoming allotment project and new playground equipment. 

Finally, we have also been very busy delivering our safety assemblies. Last week we spoke to all the children and
adults about the importance of being safe in the sun and next half term we will we taking part in water safety day.

Thank you for your continued help and support,
The Young Leadership Team.

(Nathan, Bella, Jenny, Everlie, Roxie, Isaac and Winter.)

SCHOOL REMINDERS 

Acorns loved spending time at
one of the local farms this

week, bottle feeding three of
the lambs, seeing the cows

and their calves and running
wild over the bales. 

Thank you so much Kate for
the opportunity and our very
own Isla showing us around

her family farm! 

A note from the Young Leadership Team...

Recent highlights from Acorns Nursery

Please ensure your child comes to school with a sun hat, cream and water bottle every day. 
Conkers children: Please return all reading books after one week. We have recently had to order many more books at great

expense, to cover our losses and ensure that we have sufficient copies for future groups of children. 
May we also kindly request that children refrain from bringing toys / items in from home. These are proving very distracting

during lesson time and can be the cause of great upset when relegated to the 'home box'. Thank you for your co-operation!

This week the Conkers have enjoyed a sunny day of PE on the
field!  We are learning to play rounders and definitely have some

sporting superstars in our midst! The Conkers are also focusing on
writing instructions this week. We have decided to create our own

video games and will write our own instructions to support our
creations! It's wonderful to see, as we approach the transitional

time of year, that many of the Reception children are choosing to
join the older children in their endeavours and are producing

some beautiful work as a result! Well done, children!

Recent highlights from Conkers Class










